

ST. JOHN'S LUTHERAN SCHOOL

Ph. (616) 842-0260 Fax 616-842-0934

Office Hours: 7:30am-4:00pm Office Email: lharvey@silcs.org

QUICK LINKS:

• NEW Website: www.st-johns-lutheran.com

• Fast Direct: www.fastdir.com/sjlcs/ • Scrip Orders: www.shopwithscrip.com

Lunch Menu: Lunch Menu-FASTDIRECT



SITES & BLOGS

♦ Mrs. Kolberg ♦ Church & School Facebook

♦ School Calendar

HOME BULLETIN #18

May 29, 2017

Please make sure all your payments, (Tuition, Lunch orders, Library fines, etc.) are up to date by May 15th.



Report cards will be held until all outstanding balances are paid. Thank you

ARNIE REDEKER MEMORIAL **GOLF OUTING**



Sunday, Sept. 17, 2017 Date: 2:00 pm Shotgun start, Time:

Pig Roast Dinner at 6:00 pm

Where: Pigeon Creek Golf Course Cost: \$60 per person or \$220 per Foursome, includes Pig Roast;

(Pig Roast only = \$25)

- **FUN AND FELLOWSHIP!**
- FOOD & PRIZES

Contact David Turner today to secure a spot for your group:

turner@johnnyadvertising.com



SUMMER DAYCARE

Due to the lack of children enrolled in our Summer School Age Daycare Program, we will be Summer Day Care closed for the summer months.

However, our Infant/Toddler Program will be offering care for ages 6 and under between the hours of 6:30 am - 6:00 pm. For more information Heidi Bohn contact 616.414.5499 or e-mail: hbohn@sjlcs.org

MAY

May 31 **+**Chapel

JUNE

June 1st 1st-2nd Grade Field Trip to Critter Barn

June 7th **School Picnic**

+Chapel

June 8th 1/2 Day School

June 9 1/2 Day School - FUN DAY



SCHOOL PICNIC

Volunteers are needed to help prepare & serve lunch on Wednesday, June 7th. Please contact the school office to sign up. Remember to bring a blanket to sit on!

***Yearbooks will also be passed out for autographs!



FUN DAY!!!

Friday, June 9th (1/2 Day) School dismisssal at 10:50 am We are looking for volunteers to help with the "blow-ups" for this half

day of fun! Please contact the school office to sign up or email us at schooloffice@silcs.org



BAKE SALE Fri. & Sun., JUNE 9th & 11th

John's School 8th Grade graduating class is holding a Bake Sale for World Vision for the purchase

of a cow (\$700) and school supplies. You can bring your baked goods on Friday, June 9th by 8:00 am. There will be a sign up sheet on the bulletin board. Please consider contributing to this fundraiser.



MAKE A WISH FUNDRAISER

A group of 7th Grade students is collecting recipes for a St. John's Lutheran School Cookbook. Please drop off you favorite recipes before Wednesday May 31st. There will be a box in the church/school entry and in the school office or you can e-mail them to Mrs. Wood @twood@sjlcs.org

The cook books will be \$10 and an order form will be available in the school office or request one from request one from rescalic@silcs.org. They will be available for pickup between June 5th – 9th. Thank you for contributing to this great fundraiser.



Blessed to be a Blessing



We are two seventh graders from St. John's Lutheran School and we have decided to create a service project called **Blessed to be a Blessing**. Each day (June 4-10) we will be collecting the listed items for the day. Please

drop off all donations at St. John's Lutheran School in the donation box!

June 4 - <u>Gently Used Clothes and Shoes: to Salvation Army</u> - Shoes, jeans, T-shirts, sweatshirts, socks

June 5 - <u>Water and Food – Being donated to Love in Action</u> - Water bottles, cans

June 6 - School Supplies – donated to Camp Restore
Sidewalk chalk, washable markers, Playdough, wide pencils, bubbles, coloring books, flashcards, construction paper

June 7 - Fabric and Blankets – donated to Quilters at St. John's - Sheets, old bedding, quilts, any size fabric

June 8 - Money - Being donated to Doctors without Borders

June 9 - Personal Hygiene Items – donated to the People Center - Toothbrushes, deodorant, toothpaste, bar soap, dish soap, laundry soap, shampoo, conditioner, toilet paper, household cleaners

June 10 - First Aid Supplies – donated to the Red Cross - Gauze, bandages, Band-Aids



St. John's Lutheran Church along with Trinity Lutheran Church in Muskegon will be volunteering their services to help out Camp Restore in Detroit.

On July 24-28th a team from both congregations will head to Detroit to "Restore Faith, Home and Community". We need your help! Camp Restore is in need of backpacks for their toddler program. Anticipated enrollment for the 2017-18 school year is around 90 students. Our goal is to provide these little ones with backpacks and items to start their school year off! Please consider donating to this wonderful ministry: Items needed:

- Back pack (toddler size)
- Girl or Boy themed
- Wide pencils for easy toddler grip
- Sidewalk chalk Washable Markers
- Play dough, crayons & Coloring books





Donations can be dropped off at the church or school office. Donations will be accepted up until July 21, 2017. Please consider partnering

with Camp Restore and St. John's in restoring faith, home, and community through prayer, and/or financial support as we bring the hope of Jesus Christ for those in need.

Unity Christian Music Festival



Unity Fest – the Family Affordable Event of the Summer! Christian musical festival August 9, 10, 11, 12 (Day Zero on Wednesday, August 9 is free), Heritage Landing, Muskegon. Who is coming? TobyMac, Casting Crowns, Matthew West, Tenth Avenue North....just to name a few! See the

poster and the sign up forms in the church social hall. For more info, contact Sue LaLonde at (616) 607-4209 or suelalonde@charter.net or visit here...

SCRIP

- 1. Go to www.ShopWithScrip.com, then "SHOP" tab
- 2. Click on a merchant, then "Find a location near you"
- 3. Enter a zip code to see locations available
- Order online (if you're registered with St. John's), OR complete a SCRIP order form from the school.
- Orders submitted with payment by Tuesday at 9:00am are available by Thursday of the same week.



SCRIP Registration Forms:

It is time to re-register for the **SCRIP** program for the 2017-2018 school year.

Please sign up by May so your purchases will be recorded correctly. This is also an opportunity to make changes to your account.

You need to sign up annually to make your elections known. If the form is not completed, no tax donation letter or tuition credit will be issued.

You can elect to (all deductible):

- a) Donate your rebate to the school (deductible)
- b) Use it as a cash rebate (non tax deductible)
- c) Credit your own tuition account (non tax deductible)
- d) Donate it to another family's tuition account (deductible)

You can request a Scrip Registration form from the school office.



VBS NEWS

Save the Date!
A Mighty FortressIn Jesus, the Victory Is Won!

Please mark your calendars for Vacation Bible School. This year, St. Matthew will partner with St. John's, Grand Haven, in putting forth VBS. It will be held @St. Matthew's Lutheran Church (15395 Rannes Rd., SL) on *Monday, July 17 through Friday, July 21 from 9:30am—11:30am.* We thank St. John's for this partnership and look forward to working together to bring the Word of God to many children in the area.